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University of Toronto, including PGME will be closed at 5:00 pm Tuesday, December 20th

and will reopen at 8:45 am Monday, January 2nd, 2023.
CPSO will close at 5:00 pm Friday, December 23rd and will reopen at 8:00 am Tuesday, 
January 3rd, 2023.
CMPA will close at 4:30 pm Friday, December 23rd and will reopen at 8:30 am Tuesday, 
January 3rd, 2023.

PGME will have a small team working virtually to update CPSO & CMPA issued between 
December 21st and December 23rd. This team will also be available to assist learners via 
email only on December 30th for those commencing training between January 1st to 3rd.

A reminder will be sent to learners, programs and sites to plan appropriately as CPSO 
licenses and CMPA protection will not be issued during this time. 
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